
DEER RUN FARMS – ANNOUNCEMENTS POSTED ON FACEBOOK MAY 26 & 27, 2020

We will NOW BE OPEN AGAIN to the public starting 
tomorrow, Wednesday May 27th from 9 AM to 6 PM! 

With new safety measures in place, we are happy to 
continue providing farm fresh produce to our customers - 
but now with a view!

All precautions have been taken to allow customers 
to shop independently and safely at our place. 

All patrons MUST wear a face covering when entering the 
stand to shop. We are allowing 2 parties at a time to look 
around and select their purchases. 

Credit and debit transactions are strongly encouraged at 
this time - as we are doing everything we can to eliminate 
the spread of germs. We thank you in advance for your 
cooperation

We are phasing out our complementary phone ahead 
service, as our stand is now ready for customers. 

If you still feel a need to use our phone ahead service, 
we will be more than happy to accommodate you - 
however, there will be a 10% service fee that will be 
applied to your order. 

Thank you for your understanding as we get through this 
together! 




